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The year has seen some interesting and challenging times, especially at the start of this year
when most of the committee meetings were taken up with what can only be called HR
(HumanResources) issues, | hope that matter has been fully resolved and the new Band

Master/Committee won't be troubled by the same issue and can focus their attention on building
the team and taking us to more festivals and dance outs.

Finally to wish the new Band Leader all the best for their term in office.

Terry

Band Leader
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